FUN IN THE SUN BOCCE

MEETING MINUTES on DECEMBER 13, 2020 Revised on 1-21-21

The meeting was brought to order by president, Nancy Bellavance at 12:40 PM. Pat Shingledecker
read the minutes from the November 191" meeting. Nancy asked if there were corrections or
additions needed; none were needed and the minutes were approved as read.

Patricia Shingledecker gave the treasury report since Gloria Pulley was not present at the meeting;
November ending balance was $2,369.55. The final balance for December 13, 2020 is $2,119.55
after donations of $250.00 were given out to the same organizations we donated to last year.

There was no report for Sunshine at this time.

President Nancy Bellevance informed everyone that Marcia Zenk’s 23 year old grandson was killed
last Sunday in an automobile accident and that Marcia is currently in Michigan and will be back
sometime next week if anyone wanted to send her a card.

Nancy Bellevance did the social on behalf of Elle Johnson and let everyone know that there will be no
eating out at restaurants at this time and there is no social for January.

Nancy Bellevance let everyone know that we were still in need of a new VP since Jan Hellman
resigned the position. Marsha Benedict nominated Ann Hall and asked if anyone else wanted the
position; there was no response and with a unanimous show of hands to have Ann Hall as our new
VP, she was elected in.

Nancy asked Gail Kantz for an update on the Tuesday team and Gail informed everyone that she is
currently short one player and had went through all her subs and asked if anyone was interested in
playing on Tuesday to help out. Pat Shingledecker said she would help out for Tuesday and Gail
thanked her.

Marsha Benedict gave her update for the Thursday team and informed everyone that there are
currently no changes at this time that everyone on Thursday is still playing at this point.

The first game of the season will begin on Tuesday, January 5" at 8:45 AM. Marsha Benedict
reminded everyone of the practices being held on Tuesday at 2:30 PM.

Nancy Bellavance asked if anyone wanted to share any good news and there was good news shared
by Pat Shingledecker and Nancy Bellavance. Deb Reese shared information on the festival and Bev
Peterson informed everyone that they need new blood for the upcoming openings for the Condo
Board.

Ann Hall motioned to adjourn the meeting and Marsha Benedict seconded it; Nancy Bellevance
adjourned the meeting at 12:52 PM.

Respectfully submitted by:

Pat Shingledecker
Secretary
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